Kybybolite Memorial Sports Club PO Box 531 Naracoorte SA 5271



www.kybytigers.com.au kmsc@kybytigers.com.au ABN: 68 979 345 530

## To Our Valued Sponsors and Supporters.

I thought it prudent to touch base in these unusual times. As I'm sure most would be aware the prospect of us having a football and netball season this year is fairly slim, in my opinion judging on current commentary it just won't happen.

I would like to sincerely thank those incredible sponsors who have still paid their sponsorship to the club despite the current circumstances, and also thank those who continue chipping away at those important maintenance jobs and upgrades, generally with unpaid in-kind works.

Especially at times like these your support is even more valued. Although our costs at this time are greatly reduced, we, like everyone else, still have some bills to pay, namely insurance and utilities and having no income now your generosity doesn't go unnoticed.

Everyone involved in our great club knows who our sponsors are, and I urge you to please support them where you can, or at least give them a chance to quote your work. Many of our businesses are lucky enough to continue to at least trade, however I believe everyone would be noticing the impact of the current circumstances. Please shop local and support those who support us.

I don't like singling people out for fear of missing somebody, however I would like to acknowledge Mary McClure for the enormous effort she put into sponsorship, (it will make things easier next year Mary!) and the extraordinary Paula Gust who is always bombarded time and time again with requests for technical assistance and who is even all the more important at this time with helping us get our message out and keeping us connected during this time of isolation. I sincerely thank you both for your fantastic efforts.

Lastly, if any of our sponsors or supporters wants a chat or some information regarding our current situation, please don't hesitate to contact me and I'll endeavour to assist where I can.

Stay safe everyone and stay connected, mentally if not physically!

Kind Regards,

**Robert Bull** 

**KMSC** Treasurer